
2020 WNBA Survey

​Hello, Friends of the WNBA,

We are so happy you are part of the WNBA community! Your time is
valuable, so we appreciate any that you choose to share with us.

It is vital to us that the WNBA continues to be a professional
association that delivers quality content and programming that you find
useful and inspiring. 

That's why we are asking for your help. Will you take a few minutes to
fill out our survey? 

​It's short — don't worry!

We welcome feedback from anyone who is a WNBA member
(including board members and committee chairs), who once was a
member, who follows us on social media, or who subscribes to The
Bookwoman.

Take the Survey

Your feedback helps us get to know you better, and it's your chance to
let us know what we can do to serve you best.

We'd love to know your thoughts about the WNBA and your
relationship to it.

As a thank you for your time, if you would like to, you can enter to win
a WNBA tote and magnet! ​

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-fZfl1ZhjGAVlc-WsrmtzgbJbgDtnm9TEVgV0NsYKByGExg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-fZfl1ZhjGAVlc-WsrmtzgbJbgDtnm9TEVgV0NsYKByGExg/viewform


We are excited to hear what you love about the WNBA and to learn
what we can do to serve you better.

We want 2020 to be your best year yet, and it’s our hope that the
WNBA helps make that possible. 

Thank you for your help!

With gratitude,

Julie L. Frey
Editor in Chief
The Bookwoman
newsletter@wnba-books.org

Take the Survey
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